
You and EYE drop-in session took place at Windward
House on Friday 4th October. 

Our swimming session at Jersey Cheshire Homes on 7th
October was well attended with some new swimmers
joining us. 

We had a cycling session with Move More Jersey on 25th
October which the sun came out for. 

Agnetta delivered an awareness session to Les Creux
Scout Group on 7th October. 

 
We had a Halloween themed session at social club with
storyteller Fraser Martin attending.  

Advocacy Officer Sarah supported clients at the Carer’s
Recharger Day on 13th October. 

Chris met with Blind Veterans UK staff to pay respects
and lay poppies at the launch of the Poppy Appeal. 

News Bulletin October 2024 
Welcome to this month's news bulletin from EYECAN 

Here's what we've been doing: 



Upcoming Events: 

You and EYE session takes place on 1st November at
Windward House. 

 
Chris and Emmaline are attending the Sight Village in the
UK on 5th November. 

We have a swimming session at Jersey Cheshire Homes
on Monday 11th November. 

 
Our AGM will take place on Wednesday 20th November
at 2pm at Westlea Centre. 

Did you know: 
Blind Veterans UK support ex-service men and women
with sight loss in Jersey. EYECAN work closely with this
partner charity who offer fantastic support and
opportunities.  Blind Veterans UK 

Please contact us if you are interested in joining us for any of
the above activities by calling 864689 or emailing
info@eyecan.je. 

Our team are always on hand if you need any further support. 
Opening hours are 9am to 4pm Monday- Friday. 

https://www.blindveterans.org.uk/?msclkid=5c7753dca39d122ac9f834d9a4e00583&utm_source=bing&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=Bing%20%7C%20Paid%20%7C%20Branded&utm_term=blind%20veterans%20uk&utm_content=Blind%20Veterans%20UK

